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Richmond: Hearing to discuss planned
residential development

By Karina loffee kioffee@bayareanewsgroup.com

Posted: 10/05/2015 01:24:03 PM PDT

RICHMOND -- The city of Richmond will hold a public hearing
Tuesday to discuss plans to build new 193 units of housing in the
Marina Bay neighborhood, part of a spate of new development in
the area.

The meeting comes during a chronic shortage of housing in the Bay
Area, with cities routinely building fewer than half the units needed
to meet demand, according to the Association of Bay Area
Governments.

The Baywalk project would be located at 830 Marina Way South,
and consist of 98 live-work units live-work units and 95 three-
bedroom, three-story townhomes. All of the units would be
market-rate.

The hearing will take place at 6:30 p.m.October 6 at the Richmond
City Council chamber, 440 Civic Center Plaza.

Contact Karina loffee at 510-262-2726 or
kioffee@bayareanewsgroup.com. Follow her at Twitter.com/kioffee.
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